Spaced Presidents Report for 2010 year

2010 was an excellent year for SPACED. We finally started to pick up form a couple of years of
hibernation. Holding more movie nights and even a BBQ that went swimmingly. We got
involved in the various stall and activities that the university put on and had an influx of
students who are passionate about helping to get SPACED and science big at adelaide again.
All of these encouraging things make Me extremely positive about what we can do in 2011!

Christine Thompson
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Janet Penhall

From: SPACED [spaced@auclubs.com.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 6 April 2011 5:08 PM

To: janet.penhall@adelaide.edu.au

Subject: SPACED AGM paperwork

Attachments: Constitution.pdf; Re-Registration.pages; Re-Registration.doc; SPACED AGM 2011.docx;

Spaced Presidents Report for 2010 year.docx

Hi Janet.

Here is the paperwork form the SPACED AGM held two weeks ago.

Our treasurers report is as follows:

We haven't accessed our bank account in the last year, because the signatories have left
the club. As such, we have no idea how much money is in there. Our assets consist of

several old Science Week t-shirts, which we have been giving away, and a number of
undocumented ex-AuScA items in the filing cabinet.

Ian Shaw
SPACED President 2011



